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                                                                 Communiqué 

 
 

Off-site Supervision Procedures 

The Financial Services Commission is hereby issuing a Circular Letter CL031215 with respect to 

Off-site Supervision Procedures. 

The aim of this Circular Letter is to standardize the procedures and business practices to ensure a 

uniform approach and an efficient collaboration between the Financial Services Commission and 

Management Companies/Registered Agents, thereby reducing unnecessary processing delays. 

The Circular Letter can be accessed at www.fscmauritius.org  

 

 

Financial Services Commission 

03 December 2015 
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